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Young Visitors 

To remove your name from our mailing 

list, please click here.  

Welcome 

Murder Mystery 

Thank you 

To new Activities Coordinator 
Julie Hanvey.  She will join 
Cesar in continuing and 
developing the full and varied 
range of activities and trips 
available for Andrew Cohen 
House residents.  

 

Andrew 
Cohen 
House 
residents 
were very 
happy to 
welcome 
back our 
young 
visitors from 

Allens Croft Family Centre. 

Along with their parents  they come to play and 
entertain our ladies and gentlemen.  They will be 
coming every month and everyone gains so 
much from their cheerful presence.  

Once again volunteers helped 
staff spend time with their 
families, provided staff 
transport and enriched the 
lives of our residents over the 
Festive Season.  Special 
thanks to our volunteer drivers 
who helped staff get to work 
when no public transport was 
running and also to Lilian 
Wenble and Naomi Rowe who 
performed a musical concert 
and singalong  

BJCC’s fund 
raising 
Murder 
Mystery 
Lunch on 
Sunday is a 
sell –out! 

Everyone is looking forward 
to a slap up lunch and  
shocking entertainment!  

No more clues now but 
whodunnit will be revealed 
in the next issue…. 
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